
From: Robert Crowley  

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 6:38 PM 

To: Terrence McCracken 

Cc: Chris Marchitte; Russell F. Bradley; Dan Nemoyer; Penny A. Porebski; Daniel Rusin 

Subject: Retirement  

 

Dear Mr. McCracken 

 

This is to service official notification that I have decided to retire effective July 7, 2019. 

My last date of work at the Erie County Water Authority will be on June 27, 2019 due to a 

previous schedule vacation. 

I would like to thank the entire ECWA staff for the past 29 plus years. 

If there is any documentation that needs to be completed please let me know. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert J. Crowley, Employee # 369 

Water Treatment Plant Operator @ Sturgeon Point Water Treatment Plant. 
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